
Houlton hosts the House of Lords
The Built Environment Committee of the House of Lords visited Houlton as part of their investigation 
into the impact of environmental regulations on development.  They both hosted a round table 
session for SME housebuilders in the Barn and toured the site with our team to discuss how the 
Master Developer approach is able to address regulations and maintain strong relationships with 
stakeholders such as Natural England. Their final report describes the visit and key points discussed. 
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